Coolderry Central School
Tel: 057 91 31152 / email: infocoolderryns@gmail.com

Date: 16 May 2017

Dear Parents

A sincere “Thank You” to Owen Maloney and Michael Dooley for organising the Darts Tournament last week-end.  A total of €565 was raised.  Thank you also to all who supported the event in any way.

Our open afternoon for all new pupils will take place on Thursday June 1st at 2.10pm.  We look forward to welcoming parents and new pupils on the day. 

We wish the very best of luck to all the pupils in 6th class who will be confirmed in Kilcolman Church on Saturday June 3rd at 11am by the Bishop.  All are welcome. 
As part of the preparation for Confirmation the 6th class pupils will go on a retreat to Castletown during school hours on Monday June 29th.  Casual wear is permitted.  

Pupils in 3rd and 4th will be undertaking the “Scratch” computer programme beginning this coming Friday and continuing for 4 weeks. 

We have received confirmation of the camogie and hurling finals.  Details are as follows:
· Tuesday May 23rd, Coolderry V Clareen in the Hurling Final at 5.45pm in Birr
· Thursday May 25th Coolderry V Clareen in the Camogie Final at 5.45pm in Birr.
We wish the very best of luck to all involved and would greatly appreciate all support on the day.  All involved are to be at the Dressing Rooms at 5.10pm.

On Tuesday June 13th the School Immunisation team will visit to administer the Vaccination Programme to Junior Infant pupils commencing at 12 noon.













School Tours have been organised for all classes.  The details are:

	Venue
	Date
	Class
	Cost
	Depart at;
	Return at;

	Portlaoise Roll & Bowl
Slieve Bloom guided walk
	Thursday June 1st
	1st & 2nd
	€18
	9am
	3pm

	Jumpin’ Jims (Nenagh)
Nenagh Library
	Friday
June 2nd
	Junior & Senior Infants
	€7
	9.30am
	2pm

	Turoe Pet Farm, Loughrea
	Thursday June 8th
	3rd & 4th
	€12
	9am
	4pm

	Lilliput Mullingar
	Monday
June 19th
	5th & 6th
	€28
	8.15am
	6.30pm



Regarding school tours all pupils are:
· to bring a packed lunch
· to Wear school tracksuit
· not allowed to bring mobile phones
· 3rd & 4th class pupils are requested to bring money for food on the way back
· 5th & 6th class pupils require a change of clothes. Old runners, swimwear and towel.
· pocket money is not required.



Kind Regards




		
Principal


